
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 12/11/2013 9:59:41 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: PG&E Oakland Update 

Thank you! 

Original message 
From: "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> 
Date: 
To: "Prosper, Terrie D." <terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Fw: PG&E Oakland Update 

Terrie 
I know we got several media calls today and expect you did too. 
Thought it might be helpful for you to have this update we provided to Liza this evening. 

We hope to know more in about a week, 

Laura 

From: Yura, Jane 
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 05:39 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
<elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Cc: ejh@opnn na gov <eih@nniir. ca nov>; Clanon, Paul <paul.clanon@cpue.ca.gov>; Doll, Laura; 
Gibson, Bill (Codes):lRedacted |; Thierry, Raymond 
Subject: PG&E Oakland Update 

Liza, here is an update on the 11/10/13 gas incident on Golf Link Road in Oakland, including 
information on the previous gas leak survey, as well as the CPUC reportable incident form that 
was submitted earlier. 

Please let me know if you need additional information, and we will keep you informed on the 
failure analysis of the pipe. 

Jane 

SB GT&S 0260213 
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Jane Yura 

PG&E Gas Operations 

Asset & Risk Management 

(415) 308-6985 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


